
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PPPooosssssseeessssssIIIvvveee   AAADDDJJJEEECCCTTTIIIVVVEEESSS   wwwooorrrkkkssshhheeeeeettt   
Fill in the blanks with the possessive adjectives "his,her,their" to complete the sentences 

1. Isabella is looking 
after ______ flowers. 
They look wonderful. 
 

2. William is wearing 
______ coat because 
it is cold and snowy 
outside. 
 

3. My uncle,Alfie is 
working on ______ 
computer now.He 
has got a lot of 
work. 
 

4. Olivia and Jessica 
are spending ______  
winter holiday at a 
ski resort in Turkey. 
 

5. Charlotte is 
reading ______ new 
story book "Meet me 
in Istanbul" at the 
moment. 
 

6. Two little brothers 
are playing with 
______ toys in the 
garden. 
 

7. Mrs.Richardson is 
feeding ______ baby 
boy now.They both 
look very happy. 
 

8. Daniel and Lacey 
are enjoying ______ 
roller skates on the 
street now. 
 

9. Mr.Chambers is 
taking ______ letters 
from the mailbox at 
the moment. 
 

10. Mrs.Hill and 
Mrs.Ward have 
shopping bags in 
______ hands. 
 

11. Benjamin is taking 
some history books 
to ______ best 
friend,Harley. 
 

12. Mrs.Armstrong is 
wearing ______ 
glasses because she 
can't see the TV. 
 

13. Mr. and Mrs.Reid 
are having ______ 
breakfast in the 
kitchen. 
 

14. Mrs.Macdonald is 
celebrating ______ 
fiftieth birthday 
with all the family at 
home. 
 

15. Be quiet! My 
father is reading 
______ newspaper in 
the living room right 
now. 
 

16. Florence is telling 
the good news to 
______ aunt in 
Canada. 
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PPPooosssssseeessssssIIIvvveee   AAADDDJJJEEECCCTTTIIIVVVEEESSS   wwwooorrrkkkssshhheeeeeettt   aaannnssswwweeerrr   kkkeeeyyy   

Fill in the blanks with the possessive adjectives "his,her,their" to complete the sentences 

1. Isabella is looking 
after her flowers. 
They look wonderful. 
 

2. William is wearing 
his coat because it is 
cold and snowy 
outside. 
 

3. My uncle,Alfie is 
working on his 
computer now.He 
has got a lot of 
work. 
 

4. Olivia and Jessica 
are spending their  
winter holiday at a 
ski resort in Turkey. 
 

5. Charlotte is 
reading her new 
story book "Meet me 
in Istanbul" at the 
moment. 
 

6. Two little brothers 
are playing with 
their toys in the 
garden. 
 

7. Mrs.Richardson is 
feeding her baby boy 
now.They both look 
very happy. 
 

8. Daniel and Lacey 
are enjoying their 
roller skates on the 
street now. 
 

9. Mr.Chambers is 
taking his letters 
from the mailbox at 
the moment. 
 

10. Mrs.Hill and 
Mrs.Ward have 
shopping bags in 
their hands. 
 

11. Benjamin is taking 
some history books 
to his best 
friend,Harley. 
 

12. Mrs.Armstrong is 
wearing her glasses 
because she can't 
see the TV. 
 

13. Mr. and Mrs.Reid 
are having their 
breakfast in the 
kitchen. 
 

14. Mrs.Macdonald is 
celebrating her 
fiftieth birthday 
with all the family at 
home. 
 

15. Be quiet! My 
father is reading his 
newspaper in the 
living room right 
now. 
 

16. Florence is telling 
the good news to 
her aunt in Canada. 
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